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Brussels, 10 July 2012

Dear Prof. Scicluna,

On behalf of the European Youth Press, of the Middle East and Morth Africa Committee of EYP and of Malta Youth Press,
we wish to thank you for your presence and excellent remarks during the “Immigration Through the Lens of Objectivity™
training course for young journalists held in Malta on 2-10 July 2012,

The first evaluation results show that the training was a great success, reflected by the positive feedback of the 50
participants, the high-quality of the media productions created during the project and by the high interest we received
from the Maltese media.

Thank you for your presence and constructive support and for your contribution to this great success.

We are looking forward to the possibility of working with you in the future,

Sinceraly Yours,

Carmen Paun Fabian Demicoli Katarzyna Morton

Project Manager EYP Board Member Board Member &MEMNAC Coordinator
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